
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: February 6, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   Purchase of Dust Collectors for LCTC

I would like to discuss, at the February 10, 2025, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting, the purchase and installation of a dust collection system for the 
Construction Trades classroom at Livonia Career Technical Center. This 
purchase will help improve the air quality of the room and extend the life of the 
room’s HVAC System by collecting dust particles when the equipment in the 
classroom is in use.

Allied Building Service Company of Detroit Inc., via the Omnia Partners contract, 
is the company chosen for this project. The price for the dust collection project is 
$108,545.51. The funding source for this project will be the Sinking Fund.

Please add this to the agenda.  Thank you.
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